
When    Where         What            Info 

2/3/16              Tanner Valley Golf Course        Toad Monthly Meeting           7:30 p.m. 

2/6/16  Trail 55A         Marcellus Hot Dog Roast         See Flyer 

2/7/16  Otisco Fire Barn        Pancake Breakfast    8-12 

2/9/16           Western Ranch                             Onondaga Cty Snowmobile Assoc       7:30 p.m. 

2/13/16           Eipp Estate          Hot Dog Roast 

2/20/16           Various          Toad Hollow/Marcellus Poker Run  

3/2/16  Orchard Vali Golf Clubhouse       Toad Monthly Meeting                 7:30 p.m. 

3/8/16  Western Ranch                             Onondaga Cty Snowmobile Assoc        7:30 p.m. 

4/6/16  Orchard Vali Golf Clubhouse       Toad Monthly Meeting                 7:30 p.m. 

4/29/16-5/1/16 Lake Placid, NY   NYSSA Forum   

News and Information: 

Events and Happenings:  

January 2016 
Newsletter 

Visit us on: www.toadhollow.net 

The 50/50 winner was Chris Schaber.  He and the club split $204 between the two.  Congratulations Chris!!    

Also, last months winner Glen Woythal’s will be taking over the website upkeep.  Thanks Glen!! 

Members can now join our e-mail list from our website, thanks to Jeff Flaherty. When you get on our web 

page, just click on the mailing list widget in the right side and fill out the info. Please tell anyone that might 

want to receive our e-mails." 

245 Members 

If you see Artie Eipp, please wish him well.  He  was a bit under the weather at our last meeting.   

 

Some of you may be aware that we will be keeping our big groomer at the Otisco Fire House.  We have of-

fered to help out with their Pancake Breakfast on February 7 from 7:30 to 12.  If you are interested in Volun-

teering, please contact Tim Taylor.  315-447-2070 

Please everyone- don't forget our Poker Run on Saturday Feb. 20th. We have attached a flyer. It is a "snow or 

no snow" event, so we expect to see EVERYONE, no matter what the weather is. Please tell everyone you 

know about it so we can have GREAT turnout. We would prefer that you buy your raffle tickets sooner, but 

the Poker Run will be the last chance as the drawing will be that night. Also, don't forget about our annual 

Hot Dog Roast at the Eipp estate the week before the Poker Run on Sat. Feb. 13th. Artie and Liz have been 

hosting it for about a hundred years and it is always a great time." 
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Toad Hollow Officer’s & Board Members Contact Information: 

President           Tim Taylor           492-3515 / 446-4881    Trail Master                Steve Frank             

Vice President   Dan Bilow            492-9183                                 Contact Artie Eipp or Tim Taylor for Trail Information 

Secretary           Sue Taylor           492-3515      PR Man                 Brian Gale               673-4585         

Treasurer           Joy Dorfer           247-0813     Web Master      Jeff Flaherty            487-5273 

Correspondence Sec.    Wendy Russell       447-9370   Membership Corr.                Jennifer Simmons  720-2099 

Safety Course Instructor        Daryl Martin            492-0964   Groomer Manager     Sean Hoag       679-7627  

Board Member   Artie Eipp            492-4718                   Board Member   Tom Andrews      468-6064                                 

Board Member   Scott Berberian   696-8570     Board Member   Steve Chiore       488-1099 

The Toad's annual Vintage Sled Show was held at Tanner Valley's Golf Course on Saturday January 9th. It 

was a huge success.  We had almost 100 sleds registered and the chickens for the chicken barbeque came 

close to selling out.  Look for the recap in our next newsletter.  A huge THANK YOU to Ron and Laura Fesko 

for all of their hard work.  Also a big Thank You to Todd Gardner for DJ’ing.   

Trails:  Trails are closed for the time being, we still need snow.  Please be cautious when riding.  Snow has 

been blown off fields and there could be wet spots.  Please respect the landowners.  Remember the trail at 

Beak and Skiff has changed.  Also there are a lot of changes in the Marcellus trail system.  There is a section 

of road riding (about 1/4 mile) at the Masters property at Smith Hollow.  Also there is a new bridge behind 

Dan Horst’s house.  Please stay on the trail when going thru the gravel pit.  It has been marked excessively.   

Keep an eye on our website and Facebook for trail status . 

We will again be selling tickets for the annual Marcellus/Toad Raffle.  We will split the profit 50/50 and as    

usual the drawing will be at the poker run.  More details in the coming months, but first prize is now for 

$5000.00  cash.  The tickets will sell for $10.00.  We really need to make this a successful event and need    

everyone to participate.  Either by selling tickets or buying some.  Please see Joy Dorfer to get you tickets to 

sell at the next meeting .  We will also be selling the NYSSA raffle tickets, but our focus will be on 

the Toad/Marcellus tickets.  

Monthly Toad Hollow Trail Riders Meetings have Started! 

Come Join us and sign up to be a TOAD! We meet Every first Wednesday of each month September thru 

April.  Meetings start at 7:30.  All of our meetings are at Orchard Vali except for the February meeting which 

will be held at Tanner Valley Golf Course. 

Please come out and get involved.  There is always something for everyone to do. 



POST PONED UNTIL FEBRUARY 6 DUE TO LACK OF SNOW 



            

  Toad Hollow Trail Riders       

  Treasurer Report                                                        December 31, 2015   

            

            

  Starting Balance (Checking & Savings Total)    $      3,847.28    

            

            

  Income:       

    50-50  $         79.00      

    Dividends  $           0.45      

    Bonus Dividends  $           1.16      

    Memberships (in-person/mail)  $       360.00      

    Memberships (NYSSA)  $       258.64      

    Clothing/koozie sales  $              -        

    Trophy Sponsorships  $         70.00      

    Advertisement income  $         20.00      

            

            

            

    Total  $       789.25   $      4,636.53    

            

            

  Expenses:       

    Ck #993  Paul Schwarting - Finlon Rd. culvert pipe  $       821.34      

    Ck #1001 Artie Eipp-xmas cards stamps; snowfence zip  $         23.10      

    Ck #1002 Signs of Paradise - lettering on groomer  $       450.00      

    Ck #1003 Jerome Fire Equip - groomer light & bracket  $       361.80      

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

    Total  $    1,656.24   $      2,980.29    

            

            

  Adjustments:       

            

            

            

            

    Total  $              -     $      2,980.29    

            

            

  Ending Balance (Checking & Savings Total)    $      2,980.29    

            



TANNER VALLEY GOLF COURSE 

4040 Tanner Rd  

Syracuse, NY  13215-9766 

315-492-8113 or Like us on Facebook 

Located Right on the Trail 

Plenty of room to park your trailer 

OPEN 

Monday-Wednesday 11am—11 pm 

Thursday 11am—Midnight 

Friday-Saturday  11am — 2am 

Sunday  11am — 8 pm 

Kitchen will be open until 9pm Monday-Thursday, Weekends will depend on customer participation. 

Orchard Vali Golf Club 

4693 Route 20, Lafayette, NY  13084 

Welcome Snowmobilers 

Thursday 4pm– 10pm 

Friday 11am– 10pm 

Saturday 4pm - 10pm 

Sunday 12-6pm 

WE WOULD LIKE TO THANK  

ORCHARD VALI FOR HOSTING  

OUR MEETINGS AND EVERYTHING THEY DO FOR US!! 

NICK ORSO'S BODY SHOP 

638 WEST GENESEE ST.  

SYRACUSE, NY 13204  

 Phone 315-471-8521      Fax 315-471-6712 

www.nickorso.com      lzorso@twcny.rr.com 

***You can Place an Ad in the Newsletter for $20.00.  Business Card Needed**** 



TOADHOLLOW TRAILRIDERS 

AND 

MARCELLUS SNOWMOBILE 

CLUB’S 

                    2016 POKER RUN        14th ANNUAL 
$20.00 PER PARTICIPANT - Pay at end of run at Orchard Vali 

(INCLUDES FOOD) 

 

                 FEBURARY 20, 2016 (SATURDAY) 

REGISTRATION STARTS AT 10:30 A.M AT ANY OF THESE 
PARTICIPATING ESTABLISHMENTS: 

 

Amber Inn – Drop & Ride 

      Moon Dance 

Preble Hotel 

The 1820 House 

Mountainview 

Orchard Vali –Drop & Ride 

Tanner Valley Golf Course – Drop & Ride                             

 Kart Lounge 

                                          

SNOW OR NO SNOW!!!!!!!! 

COME BY CAR, TRUCK, SLED OR HORSEBACK 

 

PARTICIPANTS CAN BUY AN EXTRA HAND FOR $10.00 

GET CARD STAMPED AT ALL STOPS  – (1 CARD PER STAMP) 

Dinner For Non Riders For $12.00 

Toad/Cellus Raffle Drawing 

 


